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The Community Alliance with Family Farmers is urging growers to contact 

A. G. Kawamura, Secretary of the California Department of Food and Agriculture to support a new crop insurance program called “AGR-lite”. ADR-lite is a simplified version of the Adjusted Gross Revenue Insurance program currently offered in eight California counties.  Both AGR and AGR-lite provides producers with revenue protection against unexpected market declines.  The insurance is based on either the five-year average revenue from the producer’s tax return or the producer’s intended commodity report, which lists the producers expected crops, yields and prices for the year to be issued.  Organic producers and producers selling in certified farmers’ markets can insure the actual price they expect to receive for their products, rather than an industry average price.  For more information, contact CAFF.  To write a letter of support for AGR-lite, address your letter to The Honorable A. G. Kawamura, Secretary of the California Department of Food and Agriculture, 1200 N Street, Sacramento, CA 95814. (
Southland asks that you to contact Senator Dianne Feinstein to request her support for the Specialty Crops Block Grant Program in the FY 2006 Agricultural Appropriations bill as authorized by the Specialty Crops Competitive Act (Public Law 108-465).  The Act authorizes $44.5 million for specialty crops programs that would be disbursed based upon each state’s specialty crop production. The grants must be used to enhance the competitiveness of specialty crops.  Write to Senator Dianne Feinstein, Member, Senate Appropriations Subcommittee on Agriculture, Rural Development and Related Projects, U.S. Senate, Washington, D.C. 20510 or fax her at 202-228-3954. (
On May 27th, Southland opened the Kaiser Permanente Fontana Certified Farmers’ Market. Thanks to Harry Brown-Hiegel and the work of the Kaiser Permanente staff, opening day was a great success.  Southland will open on several markets on Kaiser Permanente campuses in the coming year. (
Market News is a service of the Southland Farmers’ Market Association.  If you have an item that you feel would be of interest to Southland market and grower members, please call 310-481-0167 or write to us at info@sfma.net. 
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